
The Secretariat would like to inform you that the deadline for the nominations of people interested 
in participating in the Partnership on the environmentally sound management of used and end of 
life computing equipment has been extended to 7 November, 2008.  
 
Internal problems in our email servers prevented the corresponding notification sent from the 
secretariat to reach you in time to meet the previous deadline of 30 September 2008. 
 
We apologize for any inconveniences this may have caused. 
 
 


